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05th March, 2021 
 
Deputy Róisín Shortall, 
Kildare Street, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Dublin 2 
 
Re: PQ 9299/21  
 
PQ 9299/21 – “To ask the Minister for Health the projected date by which every nursing home will 
have received the second dose of the Covid-19 vaccine; and if he will make a statement on the 
matter.” 
 
Dear Deputy Shortall, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to your above Parliamentary 
Questions which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. I have examined the matter 
and the following outlines the position 
 
It is expected that all nursing homes will have received their dose 2s by the end of March. Mop up 
clinics are currently underway in nursing homes to facilitate vaccination of individuals who could not 
receive their vaccination on the original vaccination session day, due to outbreaks of COVID or 
personal circumstances. It is expected this process will also be completed by the end of March. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
__________________ 
David Walsh 
Workstream Lead Vaccination Process and Workforce 


